
From: Unavailable <+16514045061> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 3:48 PM
To: CouncilHearing_English (CI-StPaul) <CouncilHearing_English@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: Voice Mail (2 minutes and 5 seconds)

Hi, my name is Sarah Gable and I am contacting regarding the proposed project of the 2023 mill and
overlay. I am calling regarding an appeal that I want to make to the assessment to parcel ID to 1-292-
211-0069. On the assessment it lists that this would be assessed against a benefited property. I do not
believe that this work benefits my property. The street mentioned is over 200 feet away. There are
neighbors of mine who are closer than 200 feet to the property however they are not being assessed. I
am being assessed for these costs. And in between, my understanding is, in between my house and that
street there is even a platted street. And so it doesn't make sense that work being done on a street on
the other side of a right of way and on the other side of a platted street is assessed to my parcel. My
phone number if you need additional information is 651-404-5061. And I apologize for the late
submission. I do ask that this be included in the meeting. I was not responded to in a timely manner. I
had been calling for the past couple weeks to try and get clarification and information as to what the
parcel of land in between my house and the property, or I'm sorry, and the street where the overlay is
being done, what that classification of that land was. Thank you. Bye.
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Thank you for using Transcription! If you don't see a transcript above, it's because the audio quality was not
clear enough to transcribe.
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